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P-04-342 MS Nurse

Petition wording

We, the undersigned, believe that MS specialist nurses provide a vital service
for people living with MS and their families and should be protected from
Health Board cuts. We therefore call on the Welsh Government to ensure that
the numbers of MS specialist nurses are not reduced over the length of the
Fourth Assembly and that investment continues to provide 1 nurse for every
300 people living with MS.

Petition raised by: Joseph Carter

Number of signatures: 342



